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3rd July 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child has spent this morning in their new class for next year, and we are sure that they have had an 
enjoyable time. Both myself and Mr Siddles were very impressed with the children’s approach to the morning 
and saw some lovely activities going on, with all classes settled and positive. The overall structure of classes 
for September is as follows; 

 
R1  Miss Rapa   Dormice 
R2  Mr Snelling  Voles 

 
Y1/2 Mrs Burrell  Hedgehogs 
Y1/2 Mrs Murison  Rabbits 
Y1/2 Miss West  Squirrels 

 
Y3/4 Miss Eyles  Otters 
Y3/4 Miss Quasniczka Foxes 
Y3/4 Mrs Sturgess  Badgers 

 
Y5  Mr Dynan  Owls 

 
Y6  Mr Biddle  Deer 
Y6  Mr Ruddick  Eagles 

 
You will notice that the structure of the classes has changed. This is due to the numbers we have throughout 
the school. We were very pleased that all 45 of our pupils in reception had put Moorlands as their first choice, 
and our numbers in years 1, 2, 3 and 4 have stabilised. 
 
This means that we are now in a position to move to vertically grouped classes in key stage 1 and lower key 
stage 2 and this will be continued to be developed over the coming years. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
K Lee 
Head Teacher 
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